
 

 

 

 Application ID: OW2024/0032 
 Enquiries: Tammy Thomas 
 Contact: 5462 0687 

 

23 August 2024 
 
 
Park Lake Adare Pty Ltd TTE Park Lake Adare Unit Trust 
C/- Peter Eustance & Associates 
PO Box 2835 
NERANG  QLD  4211 
 
 
Dear Abraham 
 
Electricity Reticulation Design located at 63 Redbank Creek Road Adare and described as Lot 900  
on SP328401 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 21 June 2024 enclosing your proposed electrical 
reticulation design for the above development. The drawings submitted are detailed in Table 1 
below.  
 

 Project 
Number 

Drawing 
Number 

Title Electrical 
Consultant 

Date  

S1302264 Sheets 1-6 Install Conduits, Cables, 
Transformer, Streetlights, 
Pillars 

PE Consulting 
Engineers 

21 June 2024 

Table 1 – Plans Subject to this Notification  

 
Council acknowledges receipt of your drawing/s referenced in Table 1, and advises that there are 
no objections to the reticulation design.  
 
This correspondence has been issued on the basis that the information on the drawings you 
supplied are compliant with the associated development approval. The Registered Professional 
Engineer Queensland (RPEQ) certifying the drawings must ensure that the Public Lighting is 
designed in accordance with the Australian Standard AS1158 Lighting for roads and public spaces 
series.  
 
Please be aware that unless approved in writing, the Lockyer Valley Regional Council requires the 
electricity reticulation to be located in the electricity service corridor detailed on the Institute of 
Public Works Engineering Australasia standard drawing RS-100 Public Utilities Typical Service 
Corridors and Alignments. 
 
It is the responsibility of design engineer for electrical reticulation design to check civil works design 
drawings to ensure that there are no conflicts with proposed works. Council will accept no 
responsibility for any errors or omissions made on your behalf.  
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Note that approval to undertake works within the road reserve is to be obtained from Council prior 
to works commencing, by lodging an Application to Undertake Works on a Road to 
mailbox@lvrc.qld.gov.au.  
 
Upon completion of the works, a copy of the Energex Certificate of Supply must be submitted to 
Council. 
 
Should you require any additional information please contact Council’s Technical Planning Officer, 
Tammy Thomas on 5462 0687. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Michael Dargusch 
COORDINATOR DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT 
 
 
Encl IPWEQ Standard Drawing for Electrical Reticulation 
 Approved Plans 
 
 
 

http://www.lockyervalley.qld.gov.au/our-services/roads/Documents/Accesses%20and%20Driveways/Application%20to%20Undertake%20Works%20on%20a%20Road%20Reserve.pdf
mailto:mailbox@lvrc.qld.gov.au
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